

Date: 2025-07-24 First Name: Cate Last Name: Sabatini

Title: n/a

Organization: self

Address:
City: Houston
State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:

Dear Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed redrawing of Texas' congressional districts outside the normal post-census process.

This effort appears to be a politically motivated attempt to manipulate electoral outcomes for partisan gain. The maps were just redrawn four years ago following the 2020 Census—far from outdated—and there is no legitimate demographic or legal justification for redistricting at this time.

Redistricting should serve the people of Texas, not political interests. Our democracy is strongest when voters choose their representatives—not when representatives choose their voters. Attempts to gerrymander districts for short-term political advantage erode public trust, silence communities, and undermine fair representation.

I urge you to reject this unnecessary and undemocratic redistricting push. Protect the integrity of our elections, honor the once-a-decade process, and respect the voices of all Texans.

Sincerely,
Cate Sabatini
Houston, TX